
Brisbane North PHN is seeking local GPs, practice owners and practice 
managers in Strathpine SA3 (including the suburbs of Bray Park, Brendale, 
Lawnton, Petrie and Strathpine) to participate in a remunerated conversation 
to inform an upcoming Diabetes Management Multidisciplinary Service.

Background

Brisbane North PHN will commission a multidisciplinary healthcare team (MDT) to provide additional 
support to a neighbourhood of approximately seven to ten small general practices.

These general practices will be located in close proximity to, or within, the Strathpine SA3 region that 
are not eligible for the full Workforce Incentive Program – Practice Stream payment.

The service will target people who cannot afford fee paying or co-payment for MDT services, and 
the MDT will support practices to deliver pre-diabetes and diabetes (type 1, type 2 and gestational 
diabetes) management to these patients.

Purpose

The PHN is consulting with your team and other Strathpine SA3 general practices this November to 
better understand the region’s needs to support patients with pre-diabetes and diabetes and the 
enablers, barriers or challenges with commissioning an MDT.

Your feedback is greatly valued and will be used to inform the commissioning criteria, known as the 
Request for Proposal documentation, and will ensure the model is appropriate for the region’s needs. 
The conversation will take less than 60 minutes, with participants reimbursed thereafter within 14 
days by the PHN Finance department.

Further information

If you require support or further information,  
please email practicesupport@brisbanenorthphn.org.au.

New Diabetes Management 
Multidisciplinary Service in Strathpine 
SA3- Have your say

HOW TO PARTICIPATE

Click here to complete the booking request
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